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DOCKET NO. GO19070846 - IN THE MATTER OF THE EXPLORATION OF
GAS CAPACITY AND RELATED ISSUES

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et. seq., on September 10, 2019, the New Jersey Board of Public
Utilities ("Board") noticed a Stakeholder Meeting wherein New Jersey’s natural gas distribution
companies, the New Jersey Division of Rate Counsel, third party suppliers of natural gas in New
Jersey, and all other interested parties and members of the public were invited to explore gas
capacity and related issues. On October 1,2019, the noticed Stakeholder Meeting was held at
the Board’s office at 44 South Clinton Avenue, Merit System Room, Trenton, New Jersey.

Written comments on the issues provided in the September 10, 2019 Notice and discussed at
the Stakeholder Meeting were filed by interested parties on October 22, 2019. Staff now seeks
reply comments to those submitted on October 22, 2019. Written reply comments must be
submitted to Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary, New Jersey Board of Public Utilities, 44 South
Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor, Post Office Box 350, Trenton, New Jersey 08625 and electronically to
ener~v.comments~b~)u.ni.~ov in Word or other easily converted format. All comments must be
received on or before 5:00 p.m. on November 14, 2019. All comments must reference Docket
No. GO19070846. Any comments which do not reference this docket number may not be
considered.

Aida Camacho-Welch
Secretap,, of the Board

Dated: October 25, 2019
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